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Daily COVID-19 update 
 
We are committed to ensuring that staff have the information they need to know to respond to the current 
COVID-19 situation.  
  
Please keep up-to-date with the latest guidance on our dedicated web pages at: 
www.nhsggc.org.uk/covid19.  We are continually updating these webpages with new information and ask 
colleagues to check this regularly.   
 
If staff have any individual questions, please email staff.covid19@ggc.scot.nhs.uk  
 
Message from Dr Jennifer Armstrong 
 
Dr Jennifer Armstrong, Medical Director, has sent this personal 
video message to colleagues as we work together to respond to 
COVID-19. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
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